
2025 ADAC Meeting Frequency 

As per ADAC’s Bylaw, At its first meeting of each calendar year Members shall:  

c. establish a schedule and frequency for meetings of the Committee.   

 

Administration would like to recommend meeting five times a year, every other month 
with a break during summer. Last year we found that we often did not require more than 
an hour in our meetings and would like to ensure we are making good use of your time.  

We would like to propose that we schedule five, two-hour meetings on the 4th 
Wednesday evening from 6-8 pm of the months of January, March, May, September, 
and November.  

There will be activities that the committee will be invited and encouraged to attend 
outside of our scheduled meetings which include; 

- Banner installation celebration 
- Community engagement opportunities for the BMX Mural, Transit project, 

Element Park, and Red Willow Phase. 3 
- Public Art tour in September  
- Celebration of the BMX Mural completion, and Transit project completion 

 

Administration is happy to accommodate a schedule different to this if the committee 
feels this is not adequate.  


